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Deutscher Bundestag % Bundesrat

For the attention of the members
of the Presidential Troika of COSAC

Berlin, 6 July 2020

Dear Colleagues,

After careful consideration of the circumstances resulting from
the outbreak of the global Covid-19 pandemic, the German
Presidency decided to postpone the Meeting of the COSAC
Chairpersons which was planned for July. It has been
rescheduled for 14 September 2020.

In order to allow for a continuous inter-parliamentary dialogue,
particularly in these challenging times, we invite you to a one-
hour meeting on Monday, 13 July 2020 at 11.30 a.m. (CEST) via
videoconference. We hope to be able to welcome all of you to an
initial exchange under the German Presidency before the summer
break, at which we would like to discuss, inter alia, the format
and agenda of the Chairpersons’ meeting.

Among the relevant documents attached you will find the draft
agendas for both meetings, as well as the outline of the 34t Bi-
annual Report. The videoconference will be held via the
Interprefy platform that can be used via your web browser.

Access data will be sent to you in good time before the meeting
takes place.

We look forward to seeing you safe and well in this virtual
format.

You#'s sincerely, 7
uido Wolf ‘ @iher Krichbaum
Chairman of the Committee Chairman of the Committee

on European Union Questions on European Union Affairs
German Bundesrat German Bundestag
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